
 

 

 
                              

Thursday 7th March 2024 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Year 3 visit to the World Museum Liverpool  
 
We are writing to inform you that The National Museums, Liverpool have entered into a period of strike 
action. Unfortunately, this means that we have had to reschedule our visit to the ‘Ancient Civilisations’ 
workshop and exhibition. The year 3 visit to the World Museum will now take place on Wednesday 12th 
June 2024 instead of Wednesday 20th March. 
 
On the day, please bring your child to school as normal wearing their school uniform along with a coat 
(weather dependent). The coach will be leaving at 9.15am.  We will be leaving Liverpool around 1.45pm. 

A reminder that children will have snack time on arrival so please send in a substantial snack and drink in 
a labelled bag. They will also need to bring a packed lunch, unless you have ordered this from the school 
kitchen. 

Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss Semple and Miss Evans 
Year 3 teachers 
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